
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Thursday 9th June 2022 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Sports House Day 
 
We would like to invite you to a House Day event to celebrate Sports Week which will be 
taking place next week. 
 
The children will be taking part in a series of events during the week, including a visit and 
lesson from some Olympic athletes, a Dance workshop and a House Day, among other 
sporting activities. 
 
On Wednesday the 15th June, Nursery will hold their Sports Day from 2-3pm on the field, 
weather permitting. A separate letter will be sent with details for this. 
 
On Thursday 16th June, we would like to invite you to attend some sporting activities 
with your children in their Houses. Please wear your trainers and be prepared to 
have some fun! 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Name : 

Class :  

House :  

 
Children can wear their school PE kit (white t-shirt, navy blue or black shorts or jogging 
bottoms and trainers or plimsolls) to school on House Day with their school jumper. The 
Beechwood Buddies will be providing refreshments through the day. Please meet by the 
front reception gates at the time indicated below to walk around to the field, where your 
children will meet you. 
 
This event will go ahead unless the weather is extremely bad, as we can hold the activities in 
the MUGA.  
 
On Friday 17th June, we are raising money for Mr Hocking to run the London Marathon 
for the Royal British Legion. If you would like to support Mr Hocking, please can you wear 
your favourite sports non-uniform to school and bring a donation. If you would prefer not 
to donate, children may wear their school uniform. 
 

Time Sports Activity 
with Parents 

9.15 – 10.15 Denham 

10.30 – 11.30 Saltram 

1.15 – 2.15 Plymbridge 

2.15 – 3.15 Warleigh 
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It is important that children come to school each day with their school PE kit as they will 
change for their activities.  
 
Please ensure that your children come to school in school uniform and have their school PE 
kit with appropriate trainers or plimsolls to change into. School PE kit is a white t-shirt, 
black or navy-blue shorts or jogging bottoms and trainers or plimsols.  
 
There are some other trips and events happening next week and you will have had separate 
letters for these. Please wear clothing as detailed on those letters.  
 
Thank you, 
Mrs Tamsin Bailey 
Head of School 
 


